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Subject:  Suspicious Incident-Hazardous Material

The Oshkosh Police Department is working with the Federal Bureau of Investigation on the 

hazardous material found inside a house in the 800 block of Frederick St.  

The National Guard Civil Support Team and the Oshkosh Fire Department is assisting in the 

investigation.   

The material found is contained and isolated and is not a threat to public safety.   

Oshkosh Police continue to ask citizens to stay out of the area near the 800 block of Frederick St.

Roads and sidewalks are closed to vehicle and pedestrian traffic on Frederick St. between W. 

Irving Ave and Scott Ave; W. Lincoln between Central St. and Lincoln Ave.  and Scott Ave. 

between Central St. and Franklin St.  This is due to the equipment that is being used in the area.   

Oshkosh Police will continue to update the situation as more information becomes available.  
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